

2022-09-26 CVC Meeting Minutes

Attendees

- [Olivier Smith](#)
- [Sandra Jackson](#)
- [Scot Steele](#)
- [Kodi Atuchukwu](#)

Absent (but included so they receive the meeting minutes):

- [Yan Yang](#)
- [Marc Price](#)
- [Lincoln Lavoie](#)
- [Kenny Paul](#)

Open Action Items

Task report

Looking good, no incomplete tasks.

Agenda & Minutes

Standing Items:

- Review Open Action Items
 - [Sandra Jackson](#) met with IT and confirmed that the "step buttons" on the Anuket Assured page can be changed to links [be pulled in by the task report](#).
- Review Issues in Gitlab
 - [2022 Anuket Release Documentation](#) ([Yan Yang](#) and [Kodi Atuchukwu](#) to brief next week as [Yan](#) was not attending today)

Topics for this week:

- Last week's new action items not being pulled into today's meeting
 - [Sandra Jackson](#) - clarified that we need to add the CVC label at the bottom of each meeting minute in order to have the action items [be pulled in by the task report](#).
- Thursday we will have a working session for anyone who wants to assist in defining some changes to improve the structure and content for AA pages on LFN.org
 - [If you're attending the working session this Thursday, please review the pages beforehand so we can have a productive meeting.](#)
- @Scot - Any further updates to share on UNH/RI2
 - [No major updates, the specifications for RI2 have been shared with UNH and we continue to proceed with a plan to have the RI2 up and running in November.](#)
- Information sharing on ONE Summit and D&TF
 - [Registration for ONE Summit \(Nov. 15 - Nov. 16\) open and schedule posted: <https://events.linuxfoundation.org/one-summit-north-america/register/>](#)
 - [Following the ONE Summit is the D&TF \(Nov. 17 - Nov. 18\) <https://events.linuxfoundation.org/one-summit-north-america/features/co-located-events/#lfn-developer-and-testing-forum>](#)
- AOB
 - [None](#)

New Action Items

- [None](#)

Meeting Recording

[Sandra Jackson](#) - to add after the meeting.